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International School

Date: 23rd February, 2025

Assalamualaikum Parents,

We are excited to inform you about the upcoming Spelling Bee Competition 2025, scheduled to
take place in April 2025. The spelling list for this competition was distributed in November
2024. Please encourage your child to prepare diligently for the event.

Note: Please be informed that guardians' presence is not required for this event.

Important Dates for Spelling Bee 2024-2025:

e Written Round: 9th April 2025
e Oral Round: 10th April 2025
® Prize-Giving Ceremony & Finale: 15th April 2025

We look forward to a successful event and appreciate your continued support and cooperation.

Best Regards,

Vice Principal



